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Wien, December 2020 

 

 

Dear parents and legal guardians, 
 
As a parents' association, we want to thank you for your support so far! We have already received 
some membership fees. 
 
In this challenging school year, we have already decided to decorate the inner school yard, which will 
be implemented next year when the warmer days begin. We will also organize other play 
opportunities for the children to spend time in the courtyard. 
 
In addition, we support the acquisition of additional devices to expand digital work in the school. 
 
Another important concern of ours is the class community, which is unfortunately more difficult to 
consolidate due to the pandemic. Joint celebrations can strengthen the WE-feeling - that's why we 
strive to implement celebrations in the class groups. 
 
If you have not yet paid the membership fee, you can do so by transferring the amount to our account 
at BAWAG P.S.K., EV Europaschule, IBAN: AT67 1400 0050 1033 7145. Please indicate the NAME + 
CLASS of the CHILD as the purpose of the transfer. 
 
The membership fee is to be paid once per family and school, regardless of the number of children. If 
you pay a membership fee for a parents' association in other schools, the fees in individual schools are 
reduced (EV = parents' association): 
 

1 attended school with EV: 21 € in our school 
2 attended schools with EV: half (€ 10.50) in our school 
3 attended schools with EV: one third (7 €, -) in our school 
 
 

We wish you a merry Christmas, relaxing holidays and a good start of the new year of 2021! 

Thomas Meitz    -  on behalf of the entire team of the parents’ association 

Chairman  

 


